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Natchez Trace Parkway Reopens 8-Mile Section, South of Ridgeland, MS  
(Milepost 92.9-101.1)  

 
RIDGELAND, MS - The National Park Service has completed repairs to a damaged section of the 

Natchez Trace Parkway at milepost 94.9, south of Ridgeland, MS, and will reopen the Parkway 

to vehicular traffic on Tuesday, November 13, 2012. This section has been closed to motorized 

vehicles since March 14, 2012, after engineers identified a major safety hazard that had the 

potential to lead to a collapse of the roadway due to embankment instability. The National Park 

Service partnered with the Federal Highway Administration to make repairs to the roadway.   

 

The closed section of the Natchez Trace Parkway has remained open to bicyclists during the 

construction period. When reopened, motorists are reminded to adhere to the 3-foot passing 

requirement when encountering bicyclists on the Parkway. Bicyclists are reminded to ride 

single file and wear highly visible clothing.  

 
www.nps.gov/natr 

 
About the National Park Service. More than 20,000 National Park Service employees care for 
America’s 397 national parks and work with communities across the nation to help preserve 
local history and create close-to-home recreational opportunities. Learn more at www.nps.gov.  
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